
Feedback Request for School Safety Policy 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to providing a safe 

and secure environment for all students and staff, we are currently reviewing our School Safety 

Policy. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate your input on the current 

policy. Specifically, we would like to know: 

• What aspects of the safety policy do you feel work well? 

• Are there any areas where you think improvements could be made? 

• Do you have any specific suggestions or concerns regarding the policy? 

Please submit your feedback by [insert deadline date] to ensure that your thoughts are considered 

during this review process. You can reply to this email or send your feedback to [insert contact 

email]. 

Thank you for your attention and your commitment to the safety of our school community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


